

College of Letters & Science

Office of the Dean

January 2018

Holton Hall P.O. Box 413 Milwaukee, WI 53201-0413

Mr. Nikolaus Zen Prusinski 3687 S Kinnickinnic Ave Saint Francis, WI 53235-3741

Dear Mr. Prusinski:

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate you on your academic achievements. You have been named to the College of Letters and Science Dean's Honor List for the Fall 2017 term!

Less than 10 percent of the Letters and Science student body receives this honor. You should be proud of yourself, and I am sure your family and friends will also beam with pride when you tell them of your accomplishments.

More than a simple measure of your grade point average, being on the Dean's Honor List is recognition of your capacity and character. Students like yourself – bright, ambitious, hard-working – have the potential to play a significant role in the future of UWM, the community, and the workplace. I expect to hear about other great achievements from you after you leave college.

We regard the College of Letters and Science as an extended family – a community of faculty, staff, students, and alumni who support each other in setting high goals and achieving them. You are one of the shining stars of our family.

Congratulations again and please accept my very best wishes for continued success in all of your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Dave Clark Interim Dean